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WAC 173-400 and WAC 173-423-WAC will help accelerate a quick, smooth and efficient
transition to clean electric cars. By committing the state to a gasoline-free future, they will help
make electric vehicles more affordable and available to all. Under these rules, drivers will save
billions of dollars on fuel and maintenance. In addition, air, water, and climate pollution will be
diminished, thereby improving lives in communities of color and low-income communities, which
are disproportionately affected by these problems. I want 100% Clean Cars by 2030 or sooner, and
I therefore encourage you to adopt WAC 173-400 and WAC 173-423-WAC.


